Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Ajken, South Carolina 29802

MAR 0 9 2005

Ms. Jean Sule, Chair

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
24 Harbor River Circle

St. Helena Island, South Carclina 29920

Dear Ms. Sulc:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Numbers 204 and 205 — 3116
Implementation for High Level Waste Tanks and Salt Waste Processing (Your
letters, 01/27/05)

Thank you for your recommendations regarding the Department of Energy’s (DOE)
implementation of the National Defense Authorization Act for Fiscal Year 2005, Section 3116,
as it relates to Savannah River Operations Office (SR) High Level Waste Tanks and Salt Waste
Processing programs. Your continuing support of accelerated risk reduction is appreciated.

These recommendations are under consideration at this time. Please note DOE-SR has not
provided these recommendations to the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental
Control (SCDHEC) at this time, but will forward and coordinate with SCDHEC as appropriate
prior to responding.

If you have any questions, please contact me or have your staff contact Charles Hansen at (803)
208-6072,

M. Gl

Jeffrey M. Allison
Manager

WDPD-05-113

cc: D, Haygood, WSRC (CAB Files)



